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AIFA: precautionary suspension of the AstraZeneca vaccine 

 
AIFA has decided to extend the ban on the use of the AstraZeneca Covid19 vaccine throughout the 
country as a precaution and temporarily, pending the rulings of the EMA. This decision was taken in 
line with similar measures adopted by other European countries. 
Further investigations are currently underway. AIFA, in coordination with EMA and other European 
countries, will jointly evaluate all the events that have been reported following the vaccination. 
 
 
 


